
The registration deadline for Staff Analyst Exam
training has now passed. 

However, if you are interested in attending the one
remaining set of training sessions – Wednesday
evenings at 125 Worth Street, starting Wednesday,
April 21st – you must bring your postal money order
payable to OSART to the union office, 220 East 23rd

Street Suite 707 on Friday, April 16th or Monday,
April 19th between 9am and 5pm. Please do not call
the office. There are only 50 slots left for this set of
training sessions.


